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REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia intends to lease a
venue for the Iftar dinner for the Filipino students in Jeddah and the Western Region (inclusive of
dinner) and would like to request quotations for the said event from qualified and capable firms.
The lowest price quotation of venue that qualifies under the terms of reference shall be chosen.
This request for quotation is being issued in accordance with Republic Act No. 9184, also known
as the “Government Procurement Reform Act” of the Philippines. The details of the procurement
are as follows:

Name of Project : Lease of Venue for the Iftar Dinner for the Filipino

students in Jeddah and the Western Region
of the Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah
(inclusive of dinner appetizer, main course and

dessert)

Terms of Reference : COVERED DATES: either of the following:

a) 23 March 2025

b) 24 March 2025

c) 25 March 2025
QUANTITY:

150-200 persons
MAIN COURSE :
Rice with chicken, beef, or seafood

DRINKS:

Water, soft drinks or fruit juices

APPETIZER AND DESSERT:

Anything available in the menu

VENUE:

One (1) Event Hall;

Tables and Chairs

LCD Projector and Screen;
Microphones;

Sound System.

Approved Budget : Not to exceed a total of 22,500.00 Saudi Riyals
Inclusive of 15% Value Added Tax and

2.5% Municipality Tax

4663 Fajr Street, Al Rehab District 6, P.O. Box: 4794 Jeddah, 21412 - Saudi Arabia
Mobile : +966 555 219 613, +966 555 219 614, +966 554 089 294
Email : pc.jeddah@gmail.com Website: www.jeddahpcg.dfa.gov.ph



Please submit your duly signed quotation on or before 13 March 2025, 1500H. The Consulate
accepts quotations submitted directly, or by email at the following address and email address:

® 4663 Fajr Street, Al Rehab District 6, P.O. Box: 4794 Jeddah, 21412 — Saudi Arabia
* jeddahpcg.admin@dfa.gov.ph, copy furnished jeddahpcg@dfa.gov.ph

Submission of relevant brochures and information materials will also be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

ILA

Jeddah, 06 March 2025



